
Form 1095-C Information 
 
The 1095-C Forms (proof of the health coverage offered to FBISD employees/families) have been mailed 
through the U.S. Postal Service. After reviewing your form, if you see anything that needs attention 
(primarily the health coverage for you and your dependents) please email:  
1095-corrections@etctracking.com. In the subject line, please insert: Fort Bend 1095 Correction. The 
deadline for corrections is March 2, 2017. 

 
You can use Form 1095-C to help you report your insurance coverage when filing your tax return; 
however, you do not need the 1095-C to file your taxes. If you complete your 2016 tax return prior to 
the receipt of your 1095-C Form, you will not have to file an amended tax return.  
 
Only one form is provided for all the individuals listed on your policy, so you may need to provide copies 
to your spouse or dependents, as necessary. Please keep the Form on file for your records. 
 
Please note: The health insurance rate required to be on the Form is the lowest cost Employee-Only 
Plan that is offered by Fort Bend ISD. The rate of $113.28 currently on the Form is incorrect. Corrected 
1095-C Forms, with the rate of $128.20, will be mailed to all employees. 
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